10/29/2015 Banbury Health Lid o Domino's Pizza - Licensing South

Agenda Item 4
Banbury Health Ltd o Domino’s Pizza

Rita <ritawoodman2l@btinternet.com>

Wed 28/10/2015 16:39

To:Licensing South <licensing@southoxon.gov.uk>;

South Oxfordshire Disrict Council

Dear Sirs,

| wish to object to the late opening hours of the new Domino Pizza, 19 — 19a High Street Thame. Thame High Street is home to many
residents and as such the proposed extended late hours of opening are very likely to cause a noise disturbance during sleeping hours.
As this is a take-away business, there will be the inevitable commotion from late night customers collecting plus the constant
movement of vehicles both from customers and Domino delivery vehicles with unavoidable engines noise and door slamming.

The opening hours of the restaurant previously housed at this address were much reduced and as such did not cause a problem.
Whilst writing, | would like to ask that steps have been taken to ensure that there will be sufficient receptacles for depositing waste
materials. The residents of Thame High Street are very proud of its well kept clean environment and potential litter from a take-away
pizza house would have a detrimental effect on all Thame residents.

| trust you will note these fervent comments when considering the application.

Yours faithfully

Rita Woodman
81 High Street
Thame
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